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Dear Teacher’s Name,
Great news! 

School Name is now using TeacherLists to manage and share back-to-school supply lists and teacher wish lists with parents. 

Once your supply list is posted, it will be available instantly on our school website, on TeacherLists.com, and through select retailers. Parents are even able to access their lists from any device, including smart phones, at any time. You can post individual lists for each classroom, or grade level lists – whatever works best for you and your department. 
To get started:

1. Create your free account at TeacherLists.com (enter your information and use our school’s zip code (zip code) to find our school; then, click the “Get Started” button.) Already have an account? Log in at TeacherLists.com.  

2. If you already have your list on file (in any format), simply click on “Upload List”. If you prefer to create your list, click on “Create List” and follow the prompts. 

3. Once your list is posted, you’ll receive an email from TeacherLists that includes a link to your list that you can easily share with parents and students. Add this link on your classroom website, blog, Facebook, newsletter – however you choose to communicate with parents so that they know the supplies they’ll need for the new school year. 
That’s it! It’s easy to do, but if you have any questions, the TeacherLists support team is always available to help (you can reach them directly at tlsupport@teacherlists.com or 800-644-3561 x6).  You can also access a TeacherLists step-by-step guide, right online.
If you have any questions, please let me know. I hope you find TeacherLists to be a much smarter, faster way to manage, share, and update your lists! 
Thanks,
Your Name
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